MINISTERS VISIT TO KIMBERLEY
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Senator Robert Hill, Minister for the Environment visited the Kimberley in June. He
was accompanied by members of the State Environmental Protection Authority (EPA)
and Tim Willing, CALM’s West Kimberley Conservation Officer on an aerial
inspection of the site of the proposed Derby Power Station and the Fitzroy River.
Shown in the photograph Senator Robert Hill, Trent Zimmerman (Minister’s staff),
Bernie Bowen (Chairman EPA), Sally Robinson (Deputy Chairman EPA), Tim
Willing (CALM, Broome), Gwen Wilcox (Minister’s staff) and Dr Libby Mattiske
(EPA member). Photo: Kevin Kenneally
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